Public Administration Committee

From:

Michelle Williams ·

Sent:

Friday, 21 March 2014 11:13 AM

To:

Public Administration Committee

Subject:

THIS IS DISGUSTING AND SHOULD NOT BE ALLOWED

Dear Ms Mesiti,

I am appalled as a member of WA society that the WA Giovernment is considering allowing shooting for "sport" or "recreaction". I find this barbaric and avoidable.

We do not need to have people shooting innocent animals as a sport, it is inhumane and ridiculous in this 21st centurty, and sends a very clear message that WA thinks this is an ok thing to do> Most caring human beings would not!

PLease stop this nionsense allowing people to do this, this is as cruel as the recent WA govt's shark cull and makes the Govt here look very 'redneck' and backeard top say the least to the rest of Australi and the world.

You have a responsibility to care for all animals and be humane, this should not be given a green light it is totally morally wrong.

Sincerely,

Michelle Williams